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http://www1.toronto.ca/City%20Of%20Toronto/Waterfront%20Secretariat/Shared%20Content/Files/BBTCA/City%20of%20Toronto/May%201,%202013%20-%20City%20to%20TPA%20-%20Geoff%20Wilson%20re%20Porter%20Airlines.pdf
http://www1.toronto.ca/City%20Of%20Toronto/Waterfront%20Secretariat/Shared%20Content/Files/BBTCA/City%20of%20Toronto/Sept.%206,%202013%20-%20City%20to%20TPA_Geoff%20Wilson.pdf
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Cc:     Christopher Dunn
           Project Manager, Waterfront Secretariat                    
             City of Toronto

           David Stonehouse 
           Director, Waterfront Secretariat            
           City of Toronto

Enclosed: 
May 1, 2013 Letter from John Livey, F.C.I.P, Deputy City Manager, Cluster B to Geoffrey Wilson, President and CEO 
of Toronto Port Authority 
Sept. 6, 2013 Letter from John Livey, F.C.I.P, Deputy City Manager, Cluster B to Geoffrey Wilson, President and 
CEO of Toronto Port Authority 














